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Your Ref: Our Ref:
BPC-0111-12 HYP B4/01
Mr B Cullen

Secretary to the Inquiry
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street
Belfast

BT14GB

Dear Sir,

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ
DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

Date:
03.02.12

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS

| refer to the above and your letter of 25" January 2012.

I am instructed that the document, to which you refer (TP21/98) is not available.

Yours faithfully,

RIS

Joanna Bolton
Solicitor Consultant
Email:

Tel:
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